The Dissour of Central Intelligence

Washington, D. C. 20505

14 March 1978

Dear Dave,

Thanks once again for inviting me to talk with all of you at Principia College. It appears my schedule is never going to get much lighter so let me at least give you a tentative yes. I do plan on coming your way during the 1978-79 academic year. Although we've not yet settled on definite dates, either I or my staff will get back to you this summer on when we can work in a stop at Principia.

Look forward to seeing Helen and you again. In the meantime, all the best.

Yours,

STANSFIELD TURNER

Dr. David K. Andrews President Principia College Elsah, Illinois 62028

T-1 June